Note: print on school stationary

Dear Parents and Community Members:

[school name] has recently begun a Safe Routes to School (SR2S) initiative. SR2S is a national and international movement to make it safe, convenient and fun for children to walk or bike to school. 

A SR2S team is forming and we need you to be part of the team! Our children’s health and safety is a concern we all share. Join us for an informational meeting about SR2S on [date] at [time] at [location]. (Option: refreshments and child care will be provided). 

The benefits of SR2S are many. When routes are safe, students can get the regular exercise they need for good health by walking or biking to school. Studies have shown that physically active kids have improved mood and concentration and that physical fitness is related to better test scores on some standardized tests. We want our students to get the physical activity they need and to be safe.

Many of you know how congested traffic gets near the school at the beginning and end of the school day. As part of SR2S we will assess traffic and safety conditions around the school. In addition, we will hold a walking and/or biking audit later in the year and invite the entire community to join us in assessing the safety of routes students use to walk and bike.

For more information please call me or contact SR2S coordinator [COORDINATOR'S NAME] at [COORDINATOR'S PHONE NUMBER]. See you on [date of meeting]!

Sincerely,

[Principal name]     

